From: Rick Dearworth

Date: Tue, Nov 4, 2014 at 9:04 AM

Subject: Re: The Badger Herald story on proposed 3414 Monroe St. redevelopment...
To: John Imes >

John,

Thanks for your efforts on this. Due to your keeping me informed, | have senton a
message to Kathy Cornwell to voice my disapproval of this project.

Regards,
Rick Deaworth



